LIFE GROUP GOD-ENCOUNTER INSTRUCTIONS

January 25 – February 1, 2017 (only one week)
On Sunday, January 22, Apostle Bob shared, as directed by Holy Spirit, that “we are not just to have spurts of consecration but are to live lives of consecration.” 

Meditate on that statement and how your life is to reflect obedience to this direction given by Holy Spirit.

Next week marks the beginning of the next session of Life Groups. The schedule is as follows:

          SESSION TWO

Feb. 1, 15

March 1, 15

April 5, 19

May 3, 17

The impact of the ministry of Life Groups depends upon each of the individuals participating in the ministry. 

Your choice to participate and the extent to which you participate affect the impact and result of this session upon yourself and the many others who attend.

Each set of God-Encounter Instructions is intended to be a tool in your life as you excel in a life-style of abiding in Christ and His Word and living by the daily leading of Holy Spirit. 

Take this next week to seek His will as it relates to you and to your participation in Life Group. 

Ask: What is Your purpose for me through this ministry? 
The following is list of “purposes for Life Group” that have been clarified by the Spirit to the leaders of this ministry. Make note of the ones that reflect what you are hearing from the Spirit. Add to the list to reflect the understanding and direction you are personally receiving from the Spirit.

· To encourage me to meet daily with God, expecting an encounter

· To motivate me to record (document) the “take-away” from each encounter with God

· To establish another connection with the body of believers at Harvest that strengthens us “as one.”

· To choose agreement with and compliance to one of the key means of discipleship provided by Apostles Bob and Linda

· To inspire others 

· To share the Christ-within me with others

Meditate on your personal list, allowing Holy Spirit to reveal how He will enable you to wholeheartedly participate in His purposes for you. Receive the grace that is being poured out on you. 

Next Life Group Meeting: February 1, 2017, 7pm. 
· Through a written document, share what you are hearing, learning, and experiencing as you follow the above instructions. Share a “glimpse” of your on-going communication with Holy Spirit and your responses to His revelations to you and His work in your life.  

· In your sharing, include actual experiences from your present day-to-day living that illustrate these things.  

· Your sharing must be written.  Do not improvise as you read, but stick to your written text.  

· Each individual sharing time should be very close to five minutes. (Please orally read your sharing beforehand, expanding or deleting as necessary to insure a 5 minute length.) 

Please contact your Life Group leader if you have questions or need any assistance.
